LOT7D 37 -CO57

Aotheri

publications inc.

July 2, 1985

Dear Hilary,

I read with interest your article on "Cutting the Cord"
in the March issue of AHBA newsletter, I would be interested
in reprinting it in the NM Midwifery Ass Newsletter and possibly
also in Mothering magazine., Flease let me know as soon as possible
if you are interested by sending the manuscript (as the newsletter
is difficult to read in parts) and a reference list,

I look forward to hearing from you. We would also need it

ok'd by whoever has the copyright.

Sincerely,

(O T JO -,
Pacia Sallomi
Articles Editor
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